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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 30 June 1980

I just wanted you to know how delighted

Denis and I are to be coming to Switzerland

for a week in August. This is marvellous news

and will be a wonderful break for me. It

really is sG good of you and Eleanor to have

us and I hope we will be the minimum of trouble.

I am so pleased that the Bishop of Ely and his

wife will also be there.

Denis and I are looking forward to seeing

you both at Chequers for the night of Saturday

26 September.

Sir Douglas Glover, TD


